
 

 
 

 

 

 

2 April 2020 

 

Jan McPherson 
fyi-request-12364-7765644c@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
  
Dear Jan 
 
Official information request for WRGPI Claims for toxicity 
 
I refer to your official information request dated 3 March 2020 for information on solvent 
toxicity. 
Unfortunately, we do not hold the information you requested., . 

I am therefore refusing your request under section 18(g) of the OIA because the information 
is not held. 

This has been a busy time for the Commission in this current environment and I apologise for 
the delay in response to you.  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 

If you want to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact 
tina.simcock@hqsc.govt.nz . 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Dr Janice Wilson 
Chief Executive  
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